
 

 
 

800 South Street, Suite 280, Waltham, MA 02453   Tel: 617.558.0202    Fax: 617.558.3546    www.maseniorcarefoundation.org 

 

 

 

The Margaret ‘Peggi’ Leoni Memorial Fund 

 

The Margaret ‘Peggi’ Leoni Memorial Fund has been established in honor of Peggi Leoni, who 

passed away unexpectedly on March 28, 2018.  The Memorial Fund will be administered by the 

Massachusetts Senior Care Foundation (a 501(c)(3) charitable organization) and proceeds will 

be used to promote two of Peggi’s professional passions, leadership and quality in long term 

care facilities throughout Massachusetts.   

A valued colleague and friend to many in the long-term care community, Peggi previously 

served as the Vice President of Regulatory Affairs at Mass Senior Care Association from 2005-

2011.  She later accepted a position with the Federal Government-Centers for Medicare and 

Medicaid Services, working as a contractor enforcement specialist with the Division of Nursing 

Homes.  In addition, Peggi generously shared her invaluable expertise as a presenter and 

educator at Mass Senior Care’s regulatory compliance and leadership training programs.  Peggi's 

passion, knowledge and commitment to quality nursing home care will be sorely missed by all 

who were fortunate to have known her.  Through this memorial fund, the Mass Senior Care 

Foundation is proud to carry on Peggi’s legacy of leadership and caring.   

Donations should be made payable to the Massachusetts Senior Care Foundation and mailed to: 

Massachusetts Senior Care Foundation 

800 South Street 

Suite 280 

Waltham, MA 02453 

 

Credit card donations can be made by calling the Mass Senior Care office at 617-558-0202. 

 

 

 

 


